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President’s Message  

No matter how many years I’ve been at Kanata 
Minor hockey, every year I am amazed at the 
amount of work it takes to sort house league 
players to levels and teams and the incredible 
number of hours the volunteers, our 
convenors in particular, put into the process. 
Competitive teams aren’t easy to be sure but 
house is huge.  All are to be commended and 
thanked for their commitment to our hockey 
community.  

Now that teams are formed and the season is 
underway for all Kanata players, we trust that 
all will have a memorable year.  

Andy McAfee 

Follow us on Social Media 

@KMHANews 

@KanataMinorHockeyAssociation 

@KanataMinorHockeyAssociation 



 

 

KMHA has made a change to the sponsorship policy for teams seeking sponsorship.  The split is 

now 50-50 between team and individual.  

50% of all sponsorship funds shall be credited to the player as their personal contribution, up to 

the amount of their budgeted team fee, with the remaining amount credited to the team’s operat-

ing fund.  All sponsors must have this sponsorship policy clearly communicated to them in ad-

vance so that they understand where their sponsorship dollars are being allocated.  

Changes to Penalty Calls: There are a few changes taking place this hockey season when a penalty is called.  Face-offs 

will be in the offending team’s defending zone with a few exceptions.  See below for more information.  

KMHA are holding our 2nd Annual 

Halloween Contest for all       

members,  Send us a photo of 

your hockey themed Halloween 

costume or Pumpkin and be      

entered to win.  All entries will be 

shared on our social media.  The 

deadline to submit your photo is 

Nov 1st.  

LAST 
YEAR’S    

WINNER! 



 

 

KMHA are fortunate to have 

so many dedicated coaches 

who give up countless hours 

to make our minor hockey 

program rock!  We are very 

grateful for all they do for our 

hockey community in Kanata.  

#ThanksCoach 

 

Share a photo of your favorite team, manager, coach, trainer, volunteer, or 

memory to be featured on social  media through KMHA Spotlight.   

Email kmhaspolight@gmail.com   


